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Petitioner: Shauna Bradley, Acting Director of Real Property Management  

Recommendation:   

Approve the naming of the new Clark County Laughlin Bridge connecting Laughlin 

to Bullhead City, Arizona as Silver Copper Crossing. (For possible action)  
 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

Fund #: N/A Fund Name: N/A 

Fund Center: N/A Funded PGM/Grant: N/A 

Amount: N/A 

Description: N/A 

Additional Comments: N/A 

 

BACKGROUND:   

Clark County (County) has completed construction for the new Clark County Laughlin Bridge connecting 

Laughlin to Bullhead City, Arizona which is eight miles south of the existing Don Laughlin Bridge.  The 

completion will facilitate the flow of traffic and commerce across the river and improve access for emergency 

vehicles. 

 

In compliance with the uniform guidelines and Clark County policy for naming a bridge, Commissioner Naft's 

office is recommending the name of the new bridge to be "Silver Copper Crossing."   

  

This item was presented to the County's Long Range Planning Committee on May 9, 2024. 

 


